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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                              16  December  2021               Term 4 - Week 11

Date Event 

Thurs 16 Dec Last Day for Students 
 

Dear Families, 

 

It has been a wonderful week and year at 

DPS. We have achieved so much in such a 

short period of time.  

 

Congratulations to the Flint family on 

winning the Christmas raffle that was 

donated by Shane and Kirstin at the 

Dunoon shop. The raffle raised a whopping 

$936 for our school. Thank you to everyone 

involved.  

 

I wish you all the best for the holidays. May 

you all have a restful and enjoyable time 

with your loved ones over the Christmas 

and New year period. If you are travelling, 

stay safe.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you all again in 

2022. 

  

 

Regards, 

Amanda van den Berg 

R/Principal 

Date Event 

Fri 28 & Mon 

31 Jan 

School Development Days 

Tues 1 Feb Year 1-6 students return to 

school 

Fri 4 Feb Kinders start as a class 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2022 

School Security     

A reminder for all that the school 

premise IS NOT TO BE ENTERED out of 

school hours. This law applies for 

adults and children alike. Please 

contact the police or School Security 

Unit if you see people on our grounds 

out of school hours.                                                                                                         

Lismore Police-66 260 599                                  

DoE School Safety & Security Unit 

1800 811 523             

Thank you                                     



 

 

P&C News 

School Uniforms 

School shirts & hats are                  

available for purchase from                     

the office. 

Shirts: $25    Hats: $20 

Bucket Hats: $5 

  

     To Luke, Angad & Ansh. 

Holiday Birthday Wishes to Ryan, Rex, 
Adelaide, Ms Currie &  Mrs Price.                                                   
Have a wonderful birthday everyone! 

Congratulations 

Merit Awards to Wyatt, Ryan & Evie B. 

Student of the Week award went to 

Isabella. Gold Awards went to Eve, Killian, 

Valentina, Adelaide, Hayden, Wynn and  

two to Charlie.  

Principal’s banner went to Wynn.   

Well done everyone. 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

COVID 19 

If your child is experiencing any one of the following symptoms; 

cough, sore throat, scratchy throat, fever, runny nose, loss of smell or 

taste then they need to have a COVID test. 

A copy of the negative result needs to be forwarded to the school before your child returns to 

school. 

Your child is able to return to school once they are free of all COVID like symptoms. 

At this point in time Rapid testing kits are not being accepted as confirmation as a negative 



 

 

Community Notices 


